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Congratulations to our Head coaches this year! 

U7-Zach Weiten 

U9- Izaak Hudson 

U11- April Silbernagel 

U13- Tyler Scobey 

U15- Chris McKennitt 

Parents if you’re interested in being an assistant coach, please 

reach out to the coaches above! 

  

Practice Times 

Monday and Wednesday: U7 6pm-7pm, U11 7pm-8pm 

Tuesday and Thursday: U9 6pm-7pm, U13 7pm-8pm, U15 8:15pm-

9:15pm 

Referee Clinic 

We need more parent volunteers to referee for this upcoming 

season. We are hosting a clinic in Fox Creek on September 16th, 

please visit https://register.hockeycanada.ca/clinics to sign-up! All 

costs will be refunded after requirements are met, please reach out 

to Josh Huether @ Huether.joshua@gmail.com for more 

information. 

 FEES AND 

FUNDRAISING 

Please ensure to have your 

fundraising cheques to Stacy 

before the first practice. Cheques 

are to be made out to Fox Creek 

Minor Hockey for $800, post 

dated to January 1, 2024. *This 

cheque will only be cashed if you 

do not fulfill your fundraising 

duties*. 

Fees are now due, please refer to 

the payment schedule posted on 

http://foxcreekminorhockey.com/ 

If you are struggling to pay, 

please reach out to any board 

member and we can look into 

resources to assist with 

payments. 

https://register.hockeycanada.ca/clinics
mailto:Huether.joshua@gmail.com


 
 

Fundraising 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be announcing 

the fundraising expectations for the year. Please stay 

tuned to upcoming newsletters for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be looking for parent volunteers to help run 

the skate sharpening this season to ensure all the 

responsibility is not falling on the coaches right before 

practice. There will be sign-up sheets posted outside 

of the room. If you are interested in helping, please 

contact Ian Morin for training. 

 

 

Please ensure your respect in sport is up 

to date. If you are a returning parent Sam 

will reach out to you if yours is expired. If 

you are new to hockey, please complete 

before first practice. 

 

Power Skating Dates: 

Friday October 6th 

Friday November 3rd 

Friday December 1st  

 

 

 

Fox Creek has now joined the All Peace 

Hockey League, if you have any 

questions/concerns about this, please 

come to a meeting and we will answer 

any questions you may have. 

 
 

 


